
 
N O T I C E 

 
 

The Cambria Community Services District 
Board of Directors continued October 25 
public hearing regarding proposed 
adjustments to Water and Sewer Rates to 
November 2, 5:30 p.m., 1000 Main Street, 
Cambria (Vets Hall). 
 
 
 
 
Kathy Choate 
District Clerk 
Cambria Community Services District 
 
 
 
 
Posted at CCSD 1316 Tamson Drive, Suite 201, Vets Hall, 1000 Main Street, and 
Cambria Library Monday, October 29, 2007 


